
                                                         
 

Summary of RCOphth 2024 clinical leads survey 
 
Between January-February 2024, The Royal College of Ophthalmologists conducted a 
survey of ophthalmology clinical leads based in NHS ophthalmology departments 
based across the UK. 

The survey asked questions relating to: 

• the ability of departments to deliver a service that meets the needs of patients in 
their area 

• the extent to which services delivered by department are well-integrated with 
other parts of the eye care pathway 

• the impact of independent sector providers on ophthalmology services. 
 

There were 83 completed responses to the survey, a response rate of 64%. For any 
questions relating to this data, please contact policy@rcophth.ac.uk  
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